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Elementary students and staff had a great start to the school year! The Boosters for Elementary
Kids provided Mr. Freeze popsicles to all students to enjoy on the first day as a welcome back
treat! We spent the first few days teaching and practicing our PBIS expectations.

We’ve had a great start to the school year! The beginning days were spent teaching and
reteaching expectations. Students are catching onto routines and we survived our first full week
of school.

We had our first field trip of the year! 4th grade students went to The Big Four Fair Grounds in
Nashua for Farm Safety Day. They participated in various activities and stations.

Kindergarten through 4th grade students have completed their Fast Testing for Reading. We
switched our process for how we were testing students to a more efficient way, allowing
interventionists to work with students sooner. This also allows us to get the personalized reading
plans shared with parents for student who are below benchmark and new intervention groups
created.

TK/Kindergarten: 59% Proficient

Ist Grade: 47% Proficient

2nd Grade: 51% Proficient

3rd Grade: 54% Proficient

4th Grade: 60% Proficient

Third-grade students have begun typing club and will continue to practice their typing skills
throughout the year!




